

## FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE Glenda E. Hood Secretary of State DIVISION OF HISTORICAL RESOURCES

December 07, 2004

Ms. Ruby C. Williams 2001 State Rd 60 East Plant City, FL 33567

Dear Ms. Williams:

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to inform you that you have won a Florida Folk Heritage Award for the year 2005. This award recognizes Floridians whose lifelong accomplishments in folklife affirm the cultural legacy of Florida. The award recognizes your contributions to our cultural heritage through folk painting.

The Folklife Heritage Award coordinator will contact you soon to discuss details of the award. Should you have any questions, please call Leonardo Falcón at (850) 245-6333 or 1-800-847-PAST.

Again, congratulations and thank you for your dedication to preserving the traditional culture of Florida.

Yours truly,

Leado E. Hood

Glenda E. Hood Secretary of State

lf/ib

500 S. Bronough Street • Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250 • http://www.flheritage.com/preservation/folklife/

☐ Director's Office (850) 245-6300 • FAX: 245-6435 ☐ Archaeological Research (850) 245-6444 • FAX: 245-6436 ☐ Historic Preservation (850) 245-6333 • FAX: 245-6437 ☐ Historical Museums (850) 245-6400 • FAX: 245-6433

☐ Palm Beach Regional Office (561) 279-1475 • FAX: 279-1476 ☐ St. Augustine Regional Office (904) 825-5045 • FAX: 825-5044

☐ Tampa Regional Office (813) 272-3843 • FAX: 272-2340



## FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE Glenda E. Hood Secretary of State

DIVISION OF HISTORICAL RESOURCES

December 08, 2004

Ms. Ruby C. Williams 2001 State Rd 60 East Plant City, FL 33567

Dear Ms. Williams:

I am pleased to inform you that you have won a Florida Folk Heritage Award for the year 2005. This award recognizes Floridians whose lifelong accomplishments in folklife affirm the cultural legacy of Florida. The award recognizes your contributions to our cultural heritage through folk painting. Ms. Kristin Congdon of Winter Park nominated you, and Secretary of State Glenda E. Hood approved the award following a recommendation from the Florida Folklife Council.

You will be recognized through a special presentation at the Florida Historical Commission and Florida Folklife Council meeting in Tallahassee on Wednesday, April 6. In addition, you will be honored that evening at the Florida Heritage Gala. Both ceremonies will take place in the R. A. Gray Building at 500 S. Bronough Street.

I will contact you again in regard to this honor to provide further details for receiving the award. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me. Congratulations!

Sincerely.

Leonardo Falcón, M.A. Education Coordinator Florida Folklife Program (850) 245-6333 (800) 847-7278 (850) 245-6437 fax

500 S. Bronough Street . Tallahassee, FL 32399-0250 . http://www.flheritage.com/preservation/folklife/

☐ Director's Office (850) 245-6300 • FAX: 245-6435 ☐ Archaeological Research (850) 245-6444 • FAX: 245-6436 ☐ Historic Preservation (850) 245-6333 • FAX: 245-6437 ☐ Historical Museums (850) 245-6400 • FAX: 245-6433